GEORGE HALL JAGUAR NEWSLETTER

October 19, 2020 Ms. Kazemi, Principal

Welcome back! I hope everyone had a nice Fall Break and is ready to get back into the swing of things. Thank you all for meeting during Parent Teacher Conference week. We will continue to work together to support student learning through the next eight weeks of Distance Learning. Music classes start this week, please see your student's class schedule for details.

SMC COVID-19 Status

Subsidized preschools and Annex classrooms are open in accordance with the childcare guidance the District received last spring. Today the District opened several Learning Support Hubs for students with urgent needs, including homeless and foster youth. These Learning Support Hubs will follow the guidance from the California Department of Public Health. Since our County is in the Red Tier according to the Governor's *Blueprint for a Safer Economy*, Districts are required to write a Reopening Plan for any further return to school. District staff are writing this Reopening Plan which predominantly requests information on health and safety protocols. This Reopening Plan will be presented for the School Board to review during the October 22 Board meeting and will include recommendations for further staggered returns occuring the winter break.

Parent Workshop on The 3 R's: Regulation, Routines and Relationships

On Tuesday, October 20th from 6:30-7:15pm Star Vista, SMFCSD, and SMFC PTA Council are hosting a 45-minute workshop for families to help support kids and parents in managing the stressors Covid-19 presents. Part presentation, part panel discussion --your questions are welcome in advance! Sessions are in both English and Spanish.

- RSVP and submit questions at: https://forms.gle/s8ASe5f6mbUg1Xs99
- Zoom link for English session:

https://zoom.us/j/95959134459?pwd=R2JpTWdjYSszVTlmWW5wWGVFSmpnQT09

SMFC Education Foundation's Gala: Lights, Camera, Auction!

Please Register Today to Be a Part of This Important Event! To join the Gala on Friday, October 23 at 7 pm, go to <u>Greater Giving</u>, click "Start Bidding" and follow the instructions to create your account. Your registration includes access to the live and silent auction, plenty of entertainment and some surprise guest appearances; all attendees will receive an email from Greater Giving announcing the opening of the silent auction on Monday, October 19. Proceeds from "Lights, Camera, Auction" will contribute to virtual innovation and resources for all students in the San Mateo-Foster City School District.

Principal's Open Door

Drop in virtual office hours open to all parents for the next eight weeks of Distance Learning. Mondays at 5:00

Join with Google Meet meet.google.com/mka-joix-aza Join by phone (US) +1 929-324-2305 PIN: 972 574 075# and Thursdays at 1:00.

Join with Google Meet meet.google.com/bqh-rhim-rxs Join by phone (US) +1 832-802-8947 PIN: 802 489 044#